
Guadalupe-Coyote	Resource	Conservation	District		
(GCRCD)	

An	independent	special	district	of	the	State	of	California	
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the GCRCD Board of Directors regular meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, September 2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. is cancelled.  The next Board 

meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 15, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Guadalupe-Coyote Resource Conservation District 
A political subdivision of the State of California 

  

 

By:  Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk 


